Thank you for (possibly) volunteering to chaperone Oaks Park!!!!

The field trip is Friday, May 10th.  Show up at the high school at 8:00 on that day – the busses will leave after 8:30, and we will be back at the high school by 2:00.  At the park, parents will take shifts watching over the backpacks.  (There are no other official duties required of you – my advanced students will check kids on and off the bus and do other organizational duties)  You will also get a free ride bracelet so you can come ride the Screamin’ Eagle with me.  (You don’t have to though)
Chris Murray

PS - Please send me an email at cmurray@ttsd.k12.or.us to confirm that you are going.  I will email you back to tell you what bus you are on.
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